
12 December 2024

Carol Service

Tuesday 17 December, St. Mary’s Church, Aylesbury

Day time rehearsal: 9am – 1pm 

Evening Carol Service: 7pm

Dear Parent/Carer,

In preparation for the carol service taking place at 7pm on Tuesday 17 December at St Mary’s 

Church, we will be taking students performing in the choir to St. Mary’s during the morning to 

rehearse. Students will meet in the school reception at 9am after registration with their form 

tutor and we will walk together to the church. We will then return to school for 1pm.

For the concert in the evening, students should wear black bottoms, smart black shoes and a 

plain white top and should arrive at the church at 6.30pm. We aim to finish by 8.15pm.

If you would like to join us for this event please complete your ticket booking using the following 

link or QR code:

 

https://buytickets.at/aylesburygrammarschool/1496004

 

 

Tickets are free of charge, but as space is limited in the Church we do need to know numbers 

attending in advance please. Places are limited to a maximum of three per family.

Can I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and to wish you all a very 

happy Christmas.

Kind regards

Mark Warner

Director of Music

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fbuytickets.at%2faylesburygrammarschool%2f1496004&c=E,1,IiHpeZhwHAexKj9lqwTu2J5OrrlH3JzMXcuwnPyYNLivNBdjMs10xbaLL_C237h3vS2NSCbno_D1ws4yYWztQN9Jv89B84uN1OSi5zJh7MDYZsu6TiU,&typo=1&ancr_add=1

